
 
 
Torpedo Grass Treatment Area 
The northern and eastern portion (yellow line) of Lake Istokpoga will be targeted for torpedo 
grass treatments starting on July 21, 2008 and extending through August 1, 2008.  Imazpyr and 
Glyphosate will be applied at label rates by Applied Aquatics (the South Florida Water 
Management District’s contractor) to treat up to 200 acres of torpedo grass.  These treatments 
will be small spot treatments not large scale areas.  If you need further information contact 
Steven Gornak of the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission at (863)462-5190 
(office) or (863) 697-6256 (cell). 


